
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be using an educational app called Seesaw for any further home learning that may arise for the 

remainder of the school year. Seesaw helps us work together to provide students with meaningful 

learning experiences at home. Seesaw allows us to share learning activities and resources, capture your 

child’s learning, and communicate about student progress and needs.  

 

Seesaw needs your child’s name in order to be able to associate work like their photos, videos or voice 

recordings with their account. Seesaw only uses this information to provide the service and doesn’t 

advertise in Seesaw, create profiles of students, or share or sell your child’s personal information or 

journal content.  All classes set up by teachers will be deleted at the end of the current school year. You 

can read more about Seesaw’s strong privacy promises here: https://web.seesaw.me/privacy. 

 

Under an EU law called the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), in order for your child to use 

Seesaw, the school must get your consent. For more information on GDPR, you can visit 

https://ec.europa.eu/info/law/law-topic/data-protection/reform/rights-citizens   

 

If you are happy to consent to your child using Seesaw please confirm your consent with your child’s 

class teacher using the Aladdin app, by email or with a permission slip. Once consent is received, we will 

begin sending you your child's unique Home Learning Code. This will be used to set up the app and will 

be required for all future logging in.  

We hope that your child will enjoy using Seesaw to document and share their learning during these 

unprecedented circumstances.   

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Barry Moyles  

Deputy Principal 

https://web.seesaw.me/privacy
https://ec.europa.eu/info/law/law-topic/data-protection/reform/rights-citizens

